WORLABY

CHRISTMAS CARD
COMPETTTION

2024

Residents are invited to submit
photographs of Worlaby for the
2024 village Christmas Card. Please
submit your entry as an AS size
print through the Red Letterbox at
3 Mew Road, Worlaby by the 30"
September 2024.

All entries will be exhibited in the Village Hall where
residents will have the opportunity to vote
for the most suitable by 31* October.

The winning photograph will
be announced at the

Parish Council meeting

on the

12" November 2024,






